Important Notification for Mississippi Business Customers

As information to our BellSouth business customers, rates for BellSouth® Message Telecommunications Service (MTS) are scheduled to increase. The rate for each minute or fraction of a minute will increase from $0.22 to $0.33, beginning on or after June 1, 2007. All other terms and conditions of this service remain unchanged.

If you have questions regarding this rate change, please call your BellSouth representative. Thank you for choosing BellSouth services.  
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